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I am an Electromagnetically Disabled person who is concerned about the wireless injury self 

driving cars will have on the driver, passengers and innocent bystanders who may experience 

microwave sickness from these modulated electromagnetic signals in the microwave range. 

Wireless signals are beginning adversely impact a growing number of people. An estimated 3% 

of people are moderately or severely impacted by wireless radiation signals. This percentage is 

greater than those living with peanut allergies. These signals will impact the public right of way 

for those who are electromagnetically disabled and interfere with other drivers who are 

electromagnetically disabled. Currently electromagnetically disabled people are forced to drive 

their own vehicles, because wireless public transit (cell phones, wireless systems) is inaccessible. 

Without safe, wired vehicles (opt out wireless capabilities) Electromagnetically disabled people 

will not be able to access to public roads and transportation. 
 


